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Wednesday 26th April 2023 

Dear parents,      

As you know, Year 6 SATs are fast approaching (as a reminder, please see specific dates for each test at the end of 
this letter). To maximise learning opportunities in preparation for the SATs, we’d like every Year 6 child to come into 
school at 8.30 on the following dates: 

● Wednesday 3rd May 
● Thursday 4th May 
● Friday 5th May 
● Tuesday 9th May 
● Wednesday 10th May 
● Thursday 11th May 
● Friday 12th May 

All children should come into school through the Gate Office. Children will have the opportunity to complete extra 
revision sessions with class teachers and support staff and may also benefit from having individual revision sessions 
with teachers.  

As a reward for coming in early, children will receive a special breakfast including croissants, pancakes, hot cross 
buns and fresh fruit. 

Please speak to your class teacher if you have any questions.  

Yours sincerely,  

Sarah Hudson 

Year 6 Achievement Leader  

Reminder: Dates of SATs  

Tuesday 9th May 2023 English: Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 

Wednesday 10th May 2023 English: Reading 

Thursday 11th May 2023 Maths: Arithmetic and Reasoning 

Friday 12th May 2023 Maths: Reasoning  
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